
From: Soura, Christian
To: Connie Mancari <CAM35@SCDMH.ORG>

Taillon, Jeff <JeffTaillon@gov.sc.gov>
Date: 9/30/2013 9:38:08 AM

Subject: RE: Duke Endowment - Meeting regarding Social Impact Bonds

                That works – thanks.
 
CLS
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
 
From: Connie Mancari [mailto:CAM35@SCDMH.ORG] 

Sent: Monday, September 30, 2013 9:34 AM

To: Soura, Christian; Taillon, Jeff

Subject: FW: Duke Endowment - Meeting regarding Social Impact Bonds

Importance: High
 
Please note:
 
The meeting regarding social impact bonds that was to occur immediately following the press conference is cancelled
and will be rescheduled by The Duke Endowment.
 
Thanks,
Connie
 
From: Lin Hollowell [mailto:LHollowell@tde.org] 

Sent: Monday, September 30, 2013 9:21 AM

To: John Magill

Cc: Connie Mancari; Ashleigh J. Allessio

Subject: Duke Endowment - Meeting regarding Social Impact Bonds
 
John,
 
We are all looking forward to being with you tomorrow for the press conference and will plan to arrive around 
10:30 a.m.
 
We had also talked about having a meeting regarding social impact bonds immediately following the press 
conference.  A few of our staff have been very engaged in developing plans for our potential future use of SIBs.
  Unfortunately, those individuals are not going to be able to join us tomorrow.  Therefore, we would like to 
reschedule this part of the meeting.  We do have interest in the topic and will look to schedule time for a 
meeting soon.
 
Thank you.
 
Lin
 
Lin B. Hollowell III
Associate Director, Health Care | The Duke Endowment
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Confidentiality Notice: The information contained in this electronic message and any attachments to this message are intended for the exclusive use of the 
addressee(s) and may contain confidential information. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender of the error by replying to this message and 
destroy all copies of this message and any attachments.

 
 
PRIVACY NOTICE: THIS COMMUNICATION IS INTENDED ONLY FOR THE USE OF THE 
INDIVIDUAL OR ENTITY TO WHICH IT IS ADDRESSED AND MAY CONTAIN SCDMH PATIENT OR 
OTHER INFORMATION THAT IS PRIVATE AND PROTECTED FROM DISCLOSURE BY 
APPLICABLE LAW INCLUDING 45 CFR PART 160 (HIPAA), 42 CFR PART 2 (ALCOHOL AND DRUG 
PROGRAM CONFIDENTIALITY, WHEN APPPLICABLE), § 44-22-100, AND S.C. CODE (SCDMH 
PATIENT CONFIDENTIALITY). IF THE READER OF THIS MESSAGE IS NOT THE INTENDED 
RECIPIENT OR RESPONSIBLE FOR DELIVERING THE MESSAGE TO THE INTENDED RECIPIENT, 
YOU ARE HEREBY NOTIFIED THAT ANY DISSEMINATION, DISTRIBUTION OR COPYING OF THIS 
COMMUNICATION, OR THE INFORMATION CONTAINED WITHIN IT, IS STRICTLY PROHIBITED 
AND MAY SUBJECT THE VIOLATOR TO CIVIL AND/OR CRIMINAL PENALTIES. IF YOU HAVE 
RECEIVED THIS COMMUNICATION IN ERROR, PLEASE NOTIFY US IMMEDIATELY BY 
TELEPHONE, REPLY E-MAIL OR FAX USING THE PHONE NUMBER OR ADDRESS IDENTIFIED IN 
THIS COMMUNICATION AND DESTROY OR DELETE ALL COPIES OF THIS COMMUNICATION 
AND ALL ATTACHMENTS.

mailto:lhollowell@tde.org
http://www.dukeendowment.org
http://www.facebook.com/TheDukeEndowment

